HENDRIX-MURPHY FOUNDATION

MURPHY AWAY PROJECTS (MAP)
Request for Proposals
2012-2013 Guidelines
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Hendrix campus. Each project trip will include one or two faculty
members and up to ten students and will take place during the Spring
Break or Summer of 2013. (Projects involving fewer than six students will
be limited to one faculty member.) Proposals for projects ranging in cost
from $200 to $20,000 are welcome.
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Focus: All projects should center on the study of literature and language
and all projects should have a tangible outcome for students such as an undergraduate research paper,
a creative writing product, a reflective paper, or a language acquisition credit or certificate. All
projects should include plans for on-campus dissemination of results after the project. An ideal
proposal is the extension of the work done in a language and literature class at Hendrix.

Projects: Proposals should clearly describe specific projects or outcomes that students and faculty
will complete during and/or after their travel, including deadlines for project completion and ways that
students and faculty will share the results of their projects with the campus at large during the
following year.

Coordinator Responsibilities: Faculty project coordinators are expected to handle travel and other
arrangements, including selection and vetting of students, air and ground travel, lodging, and project
activities on site. While Hendrix-Murphy staff are available for consultation, project preparation tasks
are the responsibility of the project coordinator. To avoid academic staffing problems, the principal
project coordinator should notify his or her departmental and area chairs via email cc when submitting
the proposal. Other faculty participants should email cc their department chair.

Deadline:

December 14, 2012
for projects taking place during Spring Break or Summer of 2013.

For more information, please contact Foundation director David Sutherland (sutherlandd@hendrix.edu
or 1254).



